January 2019
Children in Classes 3EL & 3SG

Dear Parents

We are already at the beginning of Term 3. The children have settled into new routines with timetable changes and new units of work.  However, some things remain the same.
Homework continues as follows: 
English
Out Friday, in the following Friday. 
Spellings               Out Friday, tested the following Friday. 
Maths 
Out Friday, in the following Friday and times tables to be practised regularly. 
Your child should spend approximately 30 minutes on each piece of homework.  In addition to this, daily reading for at least 15 minutes will make a vast difference to your child’s progress at school.  Could we also request that, if possible, the children regularly access TT Rockstars at home as this will greatly develop their times table confidence. 
Could you please name all items your children bring to school as many are alike and it ensures that lost items are quickly returned.  Other items of school uniform, especially sweatshirts and cardigans that often go astray, along with water bottles and lunchboxes also need to be named!  Please could we reinforce the importance of water bottles as access to drinking water is difficult at break times and helps to stop children from being dehydrated.

PE kit should also be named; can you also ensure that your child has a white t-shirt and white shorts for indoor PE as this is the expected school uniform. Long PE bottoms are not suitable for indoor PE as it limits the children’s movement. Children with long hair will also require a hair band to tie their hair up before taking part in PE activities. The children receive specialist sports tuition and attend different clubs at various times during the week; therefore, please ensure that their PE kits are in school every day as this can change from week to week.
The following topics will be studied in terms 3 and 4:

Science:

Rocks and soils / Forces and Magnets


Religious Education:
Symbols and Religious Expression
DT:


Roman jewellery 
PE:


Gymnastics 

Invasion games & Net/wall games
Music:  

Recorders –Singing, Appraising and Composing
Geography:

The United Kingdom
History:                 Invaders and Settlers – The Romans
MFL:


French
If you have any concerns about your child’s education or welfare, please do not hesitate to call in and make an appointment to see us. After school is more convenient than at the start of the day.
We look forward to seeing you at the parents’ sharing evening which will be held on Tuesday 26th March 2019.
Yours sincerely

Mrs E Lake

        Mr S Griggs
Class 3EL


Class 3SG

